
Stockton Center on Successful Aging Presents 

Free Technology Workshops in Hammonton 

 

For Immediate Release 
Monday, July 13, 2015 
 
Contact: Susan Allen 
  News and Media Relations  
  Galloway Township, NJ 08205 
  Susan.Allen@stockton.edu 
  (609) 652-4790 
 

Galloway, NJ – The Stockton Center on Successful Aging (SCOSA) is sponsoring two free 

technology workshops for older adults at Stockton University’s Kramer Hall in Hammonton this 

summer.  

Ginna Petrillo and Christina Birchler, both employees of Kramer Hall, will be instructing the 

summer technology workshops at 30 Front St. in Hammonton, NJ. Seating is limited, so 

registration is requested by visiting www.stockton.edu/scosa or by calling 609-626-3591. Visit 

the SCOSA website for more information, updates and cancellation procedures.                                                     

How to be Smarter Than Your Smart Device  

Date: Tuesday, July 21, 2015  

Time: 11 a.m. - 1 p.m. 

 

In this hands-on workshop, seniors will bring their own device to learn the fundamentals of using 

a phone, tablet and laptop. Beginners are welcome. 

Beginning Your Online Presence  

Date: Tuesday, Aug. 4, 2015  

Time: 11 a.m. - 1 p.m.  

 

In this hands-on workshop, seniors will set up new user accounts for e-mail, Google, Facebook, 

etc. Beginners are welcome.     
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